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Well done to our Year 4 tri-golf team who 

came 2nd out of 9 schools in the recent 

School Games Competition. 

 

Sporting Events 

 

Year 2 children enjoyed 

performing their ‘Under the 

Sea’ dance at the Dance Festival 

held at JCSC this week. 

Easter Events 

Decorated Egg Competition 

 

Our annual decorated egg competition will be judged on Thursday 4th April with the winners 

being announced the following day in the Celebration Assembly. If your child is in Finches, 

Falcons or Seabirds then please send a hard boiled egg into school (together with any 

specific resources your child wishes to use for decoration) on Monday 1st April.  School will 

provide a range of materials for the children to use.  Please see separate letter for Little 

and Big Owls. Thank you to Friends for providing a range of prizes for this. 
 

Heatherdale Residential Care Home are kindly running an Easter colouring competition for 

our children.  Staff and residents will judge the competition on the last day of term and 

award prizes to the winners. 
 

Easter Disco 

As a treat for working so hard this term, we are having an Easter Disco on Friday 5th April.  

Please send your child into school with some ‘disco’ clothes to get changed into after lunch. 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dates for Diaries 

 
26th March – Seabirds trip to Segedunum. 

1st April – Hard boiled eggs to school (Year 1 to Year 4). 

2nd April – Year 4 visit Heatherdale. 

2nd April – Gymnastics display 3.55pm for parents of Seabirds who attend club.  

4th April – Friends coffee morning. 

5th April – Easter Disco. 

5th April – School closes. 

23rd April – School re-opens. 
 

 

 
  

 

Fundraising 

   
We raised £117 for Comic Relief and £17 for school funds from the Bags to School collection.  

Friends’ News  

Next week we will be selling raffle tickets for our Easter Egg Raffle. Please support this 

fundraiser by buying tickets from any member of the Friends’ Committee or sending money 

into school with your child in a named envelope. Tickets are 50p each.  There are 5 super 

‘Easter Egg Hampers’ to be won (see photograph below). We would like to say thank you to 

Hadston Co-op for their kind donation and also to The Gingerbread Coffee House at Red Row 

for the Easter cupcakes which will be included in the first prize. The raffle will be drawn on 

the last day of term.  
 

On Thursday 4th April Friends are holding a ‘drop in’ coffee morning during the Parent and 

Toddler session between 9am and 11am in the school hall.  We are busy compiling details of 

‘what’s on’ for children and families during the Easter holidays and we will be sharing these 

ideas over a cup of coffee or tea.     All welcome!   
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Friends’ Committee – Kath Little, Lisa Johnston, Sarah Simpson, Natalie Simpson, Hayley 

Wade, Michelle Armstrong, Dawn Laverick, Ros Stokoe, Victoria Rowland 


